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AEP Energy Partners supports the comments of Reliant Energy and asks PRS to approve PRR794 as submitted.  Changes suggested by the Wind Coalition requiring that only WGRs be able to submit the meteorological data should be not incorporated.
AEP Energy Partners agrees with Reliant that it should not matter who sends the data, so long as ERCOT receives it.  Furthermore, WGRs currently submitting the data via their QSE should not be forced to make expensive system changes when they are already providing the necessary data to ERCOT.
	Revised Proposed Protocol Language


None.
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